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11th March 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carers,  
 
 
We wish to invite you to our Easter Service for Years 1 – 6, which will be held at St. Mary’s 
Church at 2pm on Wednesday 23rd March. The arrangements for each class will be 
slightly different so I have outlined these below: 
 
 
Years 1, 2 & 3 - these classes will travel to the church on coaches. 
 
Year 4 – Year 4 will be walking down to the church at 10.30am and taking part in an 
Easter Activity in the church prior to the Service. They will need to bring a packed lunch 
and drink as they will not be returning to school. 
 
Years 5 & 6 – these classes will be walking down to the church at 1.30pm. 
 
 
All children will need to be collected from St. Mary’s at 2.45pm when the Service is 
due to finish. If you wish for your child to be met back at school instead, please 
indicate below. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mrs J. Bain 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Easter Service 
 
Child’s name:_______________________________   Year: _____ 
 
I give permission for my child to be taken to St. Mary’s church on Wednesday 23rd March.  
 
 Please tick if your child needs to be walked back to Excalibur. 
 
Signature: _______________________________ 
 


